
 

 
  

Continue operations in short term if federal government shuts down 
  
November 13, 2023 
  
Subcontractors,    
 
Sandia leadership is monitoring the budget process as Congress works on a path that would 
fund the federal government past Friday, Nov. 17. An agreement has not been reached and a 
partial or full government shutdown could begin at midnight Friday.    
 
If that happens, Sandia will operate in the short term using previous years’ unspent funding.  
All subcontractors should continue to work to the terms of their subcontract  including 

reporting to work on their next regularly scheduled workday, and in the days that follow, unless 

notified otherwise by their subcontracting professional. 

Sandia is no stranger to negotiations on Capitol Hill and the uncertainty can be distracting and 
stressful. But we have weathered these situations before, and I thank you for continuing to stay 
focused on our important national security work. We will keep you posted on any 
developments. Contact your Sandia Delegated Representatives (SDRs) with questions. 
 
 

Louis Griego, Director, Integrated Supply Chain Management 
  
 


